
 

 

Notification of Calls for Service 

 

Dear Property Owner or Representative, 

 

We are writing to inform you of the following call for service to the address associated 
with your rental license.1 There have been 9 calls for service to this address in the past 
30 days and 20 in the past 90 days. 

 

Address 3050 Corona Trl 

Call Type NOISE COMPLAINT 

Call Time 03/21/2023 09:05 

Call End 03/21/2023 09:07 

Call Disposition Call Handled/Aired by disp. 

 

If you have any questions, visit the City of Boulder website or contact the Boulder Police 
Department at 303-441-3333. 

 

Thank you, 

City of Boulder 

 

This email provides information on calls for service, but not all calls for service may be provided. Calls where victim privacy is 
necessary may not result in notification. This email is sent to the applicant, owner and agent email addresses listed on the rental 
license application. This data is provided for informational purposes. The city does not warranty the completeness, accuracy, 
content or fitness for any particular purpose or use of any data made available, nor are any such warranties to be implied or inferred 
with respect to the data. The city is not liable for any deficiencies in the completeness, accuracy, content or fitness for any particular 
purpose or use of any data. 

 
 

https://bouldercolorado.gov/rental-property-calls-service


 

 

 

1. As a reminder, landlords are prohibited under state law from terminating leases or imposing penalties on renters for making calls 
for service in response to situations involving domestic violence, abuse, stalking or unlawful sexual behavior. C.R.S. 38-12-402(1).   
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